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The Maternity of Mary, the Mother of God
Raised in the hardy forest communities of British Columbia, scientist Suzanne Simard overturned
conventional beliefs in proving that trees and plants are connected underground by an immense web of
fungal mycelia, at the centre of which lie the Mother Trees: the mysterious, powerful entities that
sustain the forest. Finding the Mother Tree is the story of a lifetime spent uncovering startling truths
about trees: their perceptions, behaviours, healing capacities, language, memory and wisdom. Simard's
landmark work has been immensely influential, revealing the complex cycle of forest life - on which we
rely for our existence - and offering profound lessons about resilience and kinship.

Thus Spoke the Plant
The Hidden Life of Trees: The International Bestseller – What They Feel, How They
Communicate
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The Sixth SIAM International Conference on Data Mining continues the tradition of presenting approaches,
tools, and systems for data mining in fields such as science, engineering, industrial processes,
healthcare, and medicine. The datasets in these fields are large, complex, and often noisy. Extracting
knowledge requires the use of sophisticated, high-performance, and principled analysis techniques and
algorithms, based on sound statistical foundations. These techniques in turn require powerful
visualization technologies; implementations that must be carefully tuned for performance; software
systems that are usable by scientists, engineers, and physicians as well as researchers; and
infrastructures that support them.

Sleep Tight, Sugar Bear and Grayson, Sleep Tight!
The Educational Weekly
Shows how to turn conflict and disappointment in a relationship into opportunities for learning, mutual
growth, and intimacy

Discovery
The Swiss Family Robinson, Or, The Adventures of a Shipwrecked Family on an Uninhabited
Island Near New Guinea
The Church sees Mary as the "earthside of the Incarnation." In an attempt to understand the critical
role she played in this great event, this book looks at her life as a young girl who said "yes" to an
angel and brought God into the world. It begins with a discussion of her obedience as the pivotal point
in our salvation. It continues with an examination of five aspects of her maternity - giving birth,
nurturing, relinquishing, sorrow and joy. Our own lives parallel these stages in our conversion (giving
birth), spiritual growth (nurturing), surrender to God (relinquishing), bearing our cross (sorrow) and
the new life through the Resurrection (joy). Thus Mary can become our guide as we make our journey
toward Christ. Further, by a focus on the humanity of Mary, we not only come closer to the mystery of
the Incarnation but begin to grasp how the Church declared May to be the "Mother of God. This reverence
receives strong emphasis in Orthodox Christianity. Questions for study and reflection follow the end of
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each chapter. Though relevant throughout the year, this book is especially timely for Advent reading.
Also, it would be especially appropriate for an individual or group retreat.

Fiddler's Ridge
It's Fun Finding Out
ALL THE SONGBIRD NOVELS CAN BE READ AS STAND ALONE BOOKS. Cassie Grayson doesn't know how to be a mom.
She's twenty-two and hardly in a position to care for a kid. But when her twelve-year-old nephew is
dumped in her lap, she does the only thing she can: she takes him in. Neither of them have it easy as
they try to navigate this unknown path. Cassie must deal with her feelings toward her estranged sister
and her own rocky childhood growing up in the foster care system. Felix is still reeling from being
uprooted from the only life he's ever known, and he doesn't connect with his weird, emotionless aunt.
The only person who seems to breach the gap between them is Troy Baker, the counselor assigned to Felix.
To Troy, Felix and Cassie should be just another case, but they're not. Something about the hopeless duo
captures his heart, and in spite of his hesitation he finds himself falling for both of them. Felix's
quiet strength is endearing, but it's Cassie's determination to not let her nephew down that chips away
at his own walls, daring him to more than just help herbut maybe fall in love as well. Can three
strangers from completely different worlds create an unlikely family? Or are the hidden holes in their
hearts too big to heal? OTHER SONGBIRD NOVELS ALREADY PUBLISHED: Fever - Ella & Cole's Story Bulletproof
- Morgan & Sean's Story Everything - Jody & Leo's Story Home - Rachel & Josh's Story True Love - Nessa &
Jimmy's Story Troublemaker - Marcus & Kelly's Story Rough Water - Justin & Sarah's Story Geronimo Harry & Jane's Story

The Swiss Family Robinson
Hawthorne's first published novel, Fanshawe combines romantic themes with an engaging look at college
life in the early nineteenth century. Critics have noted that the novel has strong autobiographical
components and is likely a thinly fictionalized account of the writer's own experiences as a student at
Bowdoin College.

A Summer Without Flowers
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With humor and insight into what it is to be human, the author tells the story of her first 18 years
growing up in a patriarchal society and religion in the mountains of Utah, and Ohio and New Jersey. A
poetic storyteller, she brings the reader through her journey of finding meaning in her life and
discovering her own humanity, free of the constraints of her origins. It is not simply a coming of age
story, but a tale of transformation."I learned to confront lies and injustice and fight for what I
believe - not by good example, but by the absence of it. Witnessing the absurd, ridiculous and
outrageous on a regular basis, I acquired a lifesaving taste for dark humor.My youthful experiences are
the alchemist's lead. With focus and patience, I can transform them into gold. The rough, animal
creature is purified and refined by the fire of an examined life to become more than it might otherwise
have been - stronger, wiser, more human.The opportunity to embrace and grow from the lessons of my
experiences is the gift of living a conscious life. I can learn from the choices - good and bad - of
others and I can learn from my own. The capacity to laugh at myself came as an unexpected bonus when I
started forgiving myself."

The Jaguar's Children
Persuasive Peggy
Sir Edward Seaward's narrative of his shipwreck, and consequent discovery of certain
islands in the Caribbean Sea. Ed. [or rather written] by J. Porter
NATIONAL BESTSELLER WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE The searing, post-apocalyptic novel about a father and
son's fight to survive. A father and his son walk alone through burned America. Nothing moves in the
ravaged landscape save the ash on the wind. It is cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls
it is gray. The sky is dark. Their destination is the coast, although they don't know what, if anything,
awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to defend themselves against the lawless bands that
stalk the road, the clothes they are wearing, a cart of scavenged food—and each other. The Road is the
profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a future in which no hope remains, but in which
the father and his son, "each the other's world entire," are sustained by love. Awesome in the totality
of its vision, it is an unflinching meditation on the worst and the best that we are capable of:
ultimate destructiveness, desperate tenacity, and the tenderness that keeps two people alive in the face
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of total devastation. A New York Times Notable Book One of the Best Books of the Year The Boston Globe,
The Christian Science Monitor, The Denver Post, The Kansas City Star, Los Angeles Times, New York,
People, Rocky Mountain News, Time, The Village Voice, The Washington Post

Chronological History of the Discovery and Settlement of Guiana
This book is uniquely original and can be personalized with any girl's name. How fun is that? Over 500
book names already published on Amazon! Think of the possibilities: baby or shower gifts, birthdays, a
special something from grandma, and more. You can purchase the book's title as shown (this book is in
AVERY'S NAME), OR you can request a new book be published in the name you desire. It's easy to order in
3 steps: 1. Go to estorytime.com BEFORE placing your Amazon order to let Melissa know the name you want
personalized on your book. 2. Click on the "Personalize It" tab and add the name and book title you
would like. Send this information to Melissa. 3. Melissa will take care of the rest. She will publish
your new book title on Amazon, and once published, will get a link from Amazon to email to you. Once you
receive this link, you can order your book just like any Amazon product. Easy! We've taken the worry out
of the process and your child will be thrilled with the final product. Who doesn't like to see their
name on the cover or hear it related throughout the story? The author, Melissa Ryan, is the mother of
five children and knows the importance of reading to your little ones. It instills a love of books and
fosters an active imagination in the youngest of readers. Help start them on a path of discovery with
Melissa's stories. The tale of Avery is perfect for bedtime, especially when unleashing the child's
wonder by using her own name. This is a book that can be enjoyed over and over again, and will be
remembered long after the last page is read and the lights turned out. Goodnight Avery and the Moon is
beautifully illustrated with full color images that will hold your child's attention while you read the
delightful story. Walk along with Avery through a day of happy smiles, sleepy-eyed dreams, and a bedtime
that's sure to please. She will capture your heart, and the moments spent reading it together will build
fond memories that will be cherished throughout the years. This is just one of several books offered by
Melissa in her ever-expanding children's book series. You'll learn to love and appreciate the extra
attention that goes into each volume. Special care is taken to keep the child's heart at the center of
each story, helping them build character and learn something along the way. Help that special child in
your life reach for the stars, and let Goodnight Avery into your home to cast a moonbeam over the most
precious of your possessions. Build a binding relationship with the power of readingyou'll look back in
awe at the foundations you've built. Please customize and purchase this book for a special little girl
in your life today. Tags: Avery, personalized children's books, personalized gifts, personalized baby
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gifts, personalized, bedtime stories, bedtime story, 1st birthday gifts

Awaken
Reproductive specialist Dr. Brin Halstead has made quite a name for himself. To admirers the charismatic
doctor is a visionary, his Halstead Clinic at the cutting edge of genetic research, but a breaking
scandal has begun to paint a very different picture of a dangerous fanatic playing with his patients’
lives—and the laws of nature.When Halstead’s body is discovered, brutally bludgconed and burnt beyond
recognition, Detective Inspector Carol Ashton must follow the bloody trail down a slippery slope of
greed, corruption, and murder.

The Overstory: A Novel
Fanshawe
On a moonlight drive I lost my dream. Jill was that dream. Why did I drive the car so fast? I knew the
road was wet. Why did there have to be that big old tree waiting for us on the corner? And why did I
live while she died? Each fine moment keeps coming back to me. Her face, that smile, her skin so soft
and eyes so wild. I wake up to her husband at my bedside, holding my hand and crying. He knows nothing
of our love. I will survive, he assures me. I can go home to my wife and children. See my parents again.
Go back to my old job. Run and play sport again. I want none of this. Only Jill. I need to be with her.
I need our love. I must escape this pain. I need another moonlight drive.

Finding the Mother Tree
A world-leading expert shares her amazing story of discovering the communication that exists between
trees, and shares her own story of family and grief. Dr. Suzanne Simard was born and raised in the
rainforests of British Columbia and has forged a lifelong relationship of love and respect with the
trees. This relationship was the driving force behind her decision to dedicate her life to better
understanding the forest and the network that connects the plant life within. With humour, emotion, and
the narrative drive of a lifelong storyteller, Dr. Simard takes readers on an intimate journey of
groundbreaking scientific discovery. Linking her research to her personal experiences, she recounts her
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life's work uncovering the "Wood Wide Web," the underground mycelium network that connects all the trees
and plants within a forest. It is a network that allows them to share not only nutrients, but
information, all of which originates from the hubs called Mother Trees. Readers will journey with Dr.
Simard into this massive experiment, from dramatic encounters with wildlife to the groundbreaking "Aha"
moments in a lab, from learning how to utilize this network to promote plant growth to what this network
can teach us about combatting climate change. Dramatic, funny, touching, and evocative, Finding the
Mother Tree offers an intimate and personal look at discovery. This book is not about how we can save
the trees, but about how the trees might actually save us.

Finding the Mother Tree
Finding the Mother Tree
Fiddler's Ridge-dark, brooding, its ancient forest rarely disturbed by trespassers-was a dangerous place
for fools. Young mill worker, Billy Paul Haferty was about to learn why. He was only looking for a bit
of entertainment, he told himself as he climbed the ridge one evening. There was no harm in it, the wellbeaten path he followed indicated that plenty of people had been here before him. When he reached his
destination, a lonely cabin deep in the forest, he felt ridiculous explaining the purpose of his visit
to the cold-eyed woman who lived there. She asked if he knew the cost of what he was seeking, and
scoffed at the wad of bills he pulled from his pocket. "That paper don't have nothin' to do with you,"
she said. "Might as well toss it to the wind for all the value it's got to him who will help you." It
was a warning, but he shrugged it off. Weeks later, as he lay in the woods waiting to die, he told
himself he should have known better. A Being capable of giving him his heart's desire wasn't going to be
satisfied with a boosted load of lumber or a case of shine as payment. He should have known it would
cost him his soul.

Hole Hearted
Mother Tree and Fire Child
A birch tree grows tall and arabesque in the front yard of Nancy Chadwick’s childhood home. Over time
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the tree becomes her buddy and first learned connection, synonymous with home—and one spring morning,
she makes a discovery under its boughs that foreshadows the many disconnections within her family,
relationships, jobs, and home that are to come. Through the chapters in her life, Chadwick’s search for
home carries her through with unflinching honesty, but in the end, it is a story of survival and triumph
over adversity. She does not wallow in self-pity but remains tenacious as she examines her life. An
exploration of what it means to belong, Under the Birch Tree is a success story of finding home.

Finding the North Pole
Long ago, the Morrigan, legendary Celtic goddess of war and death, foresaw a grim future for the human
race, and she has watched and waited as the world has become tainted by excess and greed, finally
blighting even her sacred space. Enraged, she vows to give humanity a world as desolate as their empty
hearts, carpeted with their bones and blood. The Dagda, father of life, stays her hand temporarily and
sends Tristan, an immortal Sidhe prince, to enlist the aid of two humans the Dagda knows well, although
they've never given a thought to the possibility of his existence. History professor Brianna Sheffield's
biologist husband Paul is a fugitive hiding on the Hopi reservation. Plagued by apocalyptic nightmares,
Paul is reminded of Hopi prophecy by his cousin Bear: when man loses belief in himself and respect for
the earth he inhabits, disaster will result. Uneasy, Paul heads home to Brianna, but their reunion is
shortlived when Tristan tells them that indeed, the doomsday clock is ticking. A love story not only
between people, but their devotion to the worlds they vow to protect, this is an epic fantasy adventure
of what could happen when climate change and environmental degradation are entertwined with supernatural
vengeance and a foretold fate. Provocative and timely, A Summer Without Flowers packs an unforgettable
punch.

Moonlight Drive
Helping the younger ones understand the importance of trees and respecting nature.

Crowded Yet Desolate
Sunday Times Bestseller ‘A paradigm-smashing chronicle of joyous entanglement’ Charles Foster
Waterstones Non-Fiction Book of the Month (September) Are trees social beings? How do trees live? Do
they feel pain or have awareness of their surroundings?
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Under the Birch Tree
Ryan Laughlin and his wife, Deborah, have plans to move to a new city, find new jobs, and expand their
family. But days before their move, a tragic mystery rips their plans and lives apart. As Ryan wakes one
morning and finds that Deborah has inexplicably become a zombie, his life is thrown into a storm of loss
and pain, a storm that continually haunts him with one question-if Deborah never came into contact with
one of the undead, how did she ever become infected? This is the tale of Ryan's desperate search for the
truth, and of his bloody battle to survive against insurmountable odds.

Goodnight Avery and the Moon, It's Almost Bedtime
• Thoughtful exploration of midlife spirituality through the prism of nature walks • Study questions for
each section Roger Owens, facing a “dark night of the soul” as he turned forty and entered midlife, was
encouraged by his spiritual director to think of it instead as a “threshold of discovery.” Rather than
go on a grand adventure like walking the Appalachian Trail or the Camino de Santiago, he decided to mark
his fortieth year by taking forty walks in a nearby nature preserve. With patience and attention, he
explored the concerns rising within him: the inevitability of death, his boredom with life, and the
reality of his changing faith, changing images of God, and changing sense of self. The result is forty
short chapters that weave together insightful stories of his walks with accessible history and practices
of Christian spirituality and the lives of saints. This field guide to the spirituality of midlife
facilitates readers’ personal journeys through questions of faith, purpose, and relationships. It is not
solely a memoir, but a work of wisdom literature that uses engaging first-person narratives to explore
universal themes and spiritual inquiry. Wise and imaginative, and with study questions for each section,
Threshold of Discovery is the companion guide for a thoughtful Christian journey.

Proceedings of the Sixth SIAM International Conference on Data Mining
Past Due
"A personal and scientific work on trees, forests, and the author's profound discoveries of tree
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Timeless Changes
A time to reflect on my seventy years of life. Maybe some folks will be interested in my life and the
folks I have met, or maybe not. This is a non-tradiitonal memoir, filled with alphabetical vignettes nit
chronological ones. I have made a foray into fiction with an asterisk: in those cases where I have
marked the vignette as fictional, it might be 100 percent not true, but in many cases I knew of, was
part of, or heard from others about the story itself. At any rate, the entire book is my recollection of
things past, and as in all recollections, the more distant the memory the clearer the details.

The Road
This book is uniquely original and can be personalized with any boy's name. How fun is that? Over 500
book names already published on Amazon! Think of the possibilities: baby or shower gifts, birthdays, a
special something from grandma, and more. You can purchase the book's title as shown (this book is in
GRAYSON'S NAME), OR you can request a new book be published in the name you desire. It's easy to order
in 3 steps: 1. Go to estorytime.com BEFORE placing your Amazon order to let Melissa know the name you
want personalized on your book. 2. Click on the "Personalize It" tab and add the name and book title you
would like. Send this information to Melissa. 3. Melissa will take care of the rest. She will publish
your new book title on Amazon, and once published, will get a link from Amazon to email to you. Once you
receive this link, you can order your book just like any Amazon product. Easy! We've taken the worry out
of the process and your child will be thrilled with the final product. Who doesn't like to see their
name on the cover or hear it related throughout the story? The author, Melissa Ryan, is the mother of
five children and knows the importance of reading to your little ones. It instills a love of books and
fosters an active imagination in the youngest of readers. Help start them on a path of discovery with
Melissa's stories. The tale of Grayson is perfect for bedtime, especially when unleashing the child's
wonder by using his own name. This is a book that can be enjoyed over and over again, and will be
remembered long after the last page is read and the lights turned out. Sleep Tight, Sugar Bear and
Grayson is beautifully written and will hold your child's attention while you share this delightful
tale. Help your child discover the beauty behind each season, as Grayson experiences a lazy winter
snowfall and the warmth of his cozy bed. Frolic with him in the puddles of a springtime shower or splash
in a pool under the summer sun. Grayson will capture your heart, and the moments spent reading it
together will build fond memories that will be cherished throughout the years. Your little boys grow up
all too fast; make lasting impressions while you can. This is just one of several books offered by
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Melissa in her ever-expanding children's book series. You'll learn to love and appreciate the extra
attention that goes into each volume. Special care is taken to keep the child's heart at the center of
each story, helping them build character and learn something along the way. Encourage that special child
in your life to embrace all that is warm, cuddly, and good. Spend a few minutes with Sugar Bear, making
bedtime the best part of his day, and build a binding relationship with the power of readingyou'll look
back in awe at the foundations you've built.Please customize and purchase this book for a special little
boy in your life today. Tags: Grayson, personalized children's books, personalized gifts, personalized
baby gifts, personalized, bedtime stories, bedtime story, 1st birthday gifts

Finding Myself
Witty, humorous, entertaining - all describe this mother's captivating memoir. When her son, Jared,
bounced into the world with Down syndrome, she was surprised when this unexpected new journey turned out
to be an amazing adventure loaded with priceless lessons - many of which included a hearty dose of
laughter. This collection of stories is for everyone, whether or not your life has been touched with
someone who has Downs. They will make you smile, laugh out loud, or touch your heart. Celebrate his life
with her through these delightfully fun, and at times, poignant stories. Once you read a few, you'll
find yourself saying, "Just one more" Some chapter headings include: Futons and Post Diggers; Nix the
Fish, Bring on the Cocktail; The Miracle; Silver Trumps Gold; Peanut Butter Shot Panic; A Proliferation
of Problematical Stuff; Towels, Ear Rubs, and the Jitterbug.

The New Intimacy
Winner of the Pulitzer Prize in Fiction Shortlisted for the Man Booker Prize New York Times Bestseller A
New York Times Notable Book and a Washington Post, Time, Oprah Magazine, Newsweek, Chicago Tribune, and
Kirkus Reviews Best Book of 2018 "The best novel ever written about trees, and really just one of the
best novels, period." —Ann Patchett The Overstory, winner of the 2019 Pulitzer Prize in Fiction, is a
sweeping, impassioned work of activism and resistance that is also a stunning evocation of—and paean
to—the natural world. From the roots to the crown and back to the seeds, Richard Powers’s twelfth novel
unfolds in concentric rings of interlocking fables that range from antebellum New York to the late
twentieth-century Timber Wars of the Pacific Northwest and beyond. There is a world alongside ours—vast,
slow, interconnected, resourceful, magnificently inventive, and almost invisible to us. This is the
story of a handful of people who learn how to see that world and who are drawn up into its unfolding
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catastrophe.

Life, Lessons and Laughter
Diana Walsh, descended of an Avalon priestess, has inherited a treasured piece of amber and the
repsonsibility of keeping it safe for Sir Kay, its rightful owner. She's studied the history with an eye
to the future so she can support and assist Sir Kay, should he return in her lifetime in the 21st
century. Since making a vow to King Arthur during his first life in the sixth century, Sir Kay has been
chasing his nemesis Mordred through time. When he wakes in a strange new world, he knows the evil
sorcerer is making another attempt to restore a powerful immortality talisman. In his pursuit of
Mordred, he discovers an unexpected ally in Diana. Knowing there is no hope for humanity if Mordred
succeeds, Diana and Kay must unravel a wealth of long-buried secrets and magics before evil grows out of
control.

Abigail Adams and Her Times
Draws on up-close-and-personal encounters with the plants themselves, as well as plant shamans,
indigenous elders, and mystics from around the world and integrates these experiences with an incredible
research journey and the groundbreaking scientific discoveries that emerged from it. Gagliano has
published numerous peer-reviewed scientific papers on how plants have a Pavlov-like response to stimuli
and can learn, remember, and communicate to neighboring plants. She has pioneered the brand-new research
field of plant bioacoustics, for the first time experimentally demonstrating that plants emit their own
'voices' and, moreover, detect and respond to the sounds of their environments. By demonstrating
experimentally that learning is not the exclusive province of animals, Gagliano has re-ignited the
discourse on plant subjectivity and ethical and legal standing.

Exploring Misophonia
This “extraordinary” novel of one man’s border crossing reveals “a human history of sorrow and
suffering, all of it beginning with the thirst to be free” (NPR). Héctor is trapped. The water truck,
sealed to hide its human cargo, has broken down. The coyotes have taken all the passengers’ money for a
mechanic and have not returned. Héctor finds a name in his friend César’s phone: AnniMac. A name with an
American number. He must reach her, both for rescue and to pass along the message César has come so far
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to deliver. But are his messages going through? Over four days, as water and food run low, Héctor tells
how he came to this desperate place. His story takes us from Oaxaca—its rich culture, its rapid
change—to the dangers of the border, exposing the tangled ties between Mexico and El Norte. And it
reminds us of the power of storytelling and the power of hope, as Héctor fights to ensure his message
makes it out of the truck and into the world. Both an outstanding suspense novel and an arresting window
into the relationship between two great cultures, The Jaguar’s Children shows how deeply interconnected
all of us are. “This is what novels can do—illuminate shadowed lives, enable us to contemplate our own
depths of kindness, challenge our beliefs about fate. Vaillant’s use of fact to inspire fiction brings
to mind a long list of powerful novels from the past decade or so: What is the What by Dave Eggers; The
Map of Love by Ahdaf Soueif; The Storyteller by Jodi Picoult.” —Amanda Eyre Ward, The New York Times
Book Review “[A] heartbreaker . . . Wrenching . . . with a voice fresh and plangent enough to disarm
resistance.” —The Boston Globe “Fearless.” —The Globe and Mail

Mind in Animals
"Awaken," like the companion book, "Enlightenment," shares with you some of the symptoms of awakening
and can support and guide you in your awakening process, no matter where you think you are in your
seeming journey. Awakening, like becoming lucid in a dream, can suddenly change your relationship to
everything. For many people it's a long, slow process. However, for some the shift can seem as extreme
as instantaneously landing in the body with a thud. Burning in the fire of awakening can make you feel
like you're going crazy. It's important to have a good support team, preferably a person or a group of
people who are experienced in (and not afraid of) the stages of awakening. Who better to assist you as
you pass through the proverbial eye of the needle? You already possess everything it takes to wake up.
Let's go together on this adventure. Allow me to assist you in discovering that the you you've been
longing for has been here all along!

Threshold of Discovery
Exploring Misophonia is an effort by sufferers, doctors, and professionals to understand a recently
coined disorder. On the front-lines of research and advocacy, Misophonia International has interviewed
professionals and sufferers over the course of two years. In this time many discoveries have been made.
An exploratory process, Exploring Misophonia is an anthology that focuses on the developments of
misophonia in the here and now. We do not claim to have all the answers. Instead, we are along for the
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journey as science, advocacy, and sufferers come together and explore the meaning of auditory overresponsivity and misophonia. Misophonia International is a great initiative. As sufferers of an unknown
condition we need a lot of information and they provide it. Their book has interesting and recognizable
articles for sufferers all around the world." -Tineke Winterberg, Misophonia Advocate "Misophonia
International continues to be an invaluable resource for anyone with an interest in this condition as
well as providing essential reading for sufferers worldwide." -Mike Rigby, Misophonia Sufferer

The Book of Trees
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